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Chairman 
Tom Greer 
222-0314 

 
President 

Gordon Marcy 
222.8187 

 
Vice President 
Debra Abukwaik 

265.0109 
 

Treasurer 
Colleen Banaszak 

265.1970 
 

Secretary 
Andrea Cseh 
265.0064 

 
Architectural Review 

Matt Petaja 
222.0102 

 
Events Coordinator 
Jackie McLanahan 

225.5851 
 

 

Group Email Address: 
 

hoaboard@nrfcrestwood.com 
 

See website for individual 
email addresses. 
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Home Decorating Contest 
  Everyone’s decorations were lovely! 
 
Thanks to all who participated for your 
hard work and creativity. (And thanks 
to all who voted!) 
 
Congratulations to this year’s winner: 
 

 The Collins Family 
 
They have received the $50 prize and the winner’s sign to proudly 
display in the front yard!

   We hope that you enjoyed a wonderful Christmas 
season in the company of family and friends. 
 
   And as we begin a new year we hope that it will be a 
year of growth and happiness for you, your families 
and all of us here at North Ridge Farms. 
 
    ~ The NRF HOA Board 
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Breann Heid 
Danielle Heid  
265.0332 

 
Kim McElhinny  
Taylor McElhinny  

225.0830 
 

Rachel Roup  
222.8792 

 
Lauren Brady  
222.5509 

 
Kellie Sulzle  
222.1937 

 
Shelbie Potter  

222.1234 
 

Jade Cleary 
265.2029 
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Lauren Brady  222.5509 
 

Elena Cseh  265-0064 
 

Kamilla Bentsen  222.6144 
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Shelbie Potter  222.1234 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Josh 

265.1200 or 640.8840 
 

Michael Roup 
222.8792 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
This Christmas someone 

stole Trigger’s holiday outfit. 
We are saddened by this 
unfortunate event.   

 
If you have any insight into 

the whereabouts of his attire, 
please let someone on the 
board know. 

 

 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters 

Neighborhood 
Petsitters 

 

Yard Help 

 

Reminder:  
 

NRF Annual Dues  
are due February 1st 

 
$275 to the Treasurer 
Payable to NRFHOA 

Dinner 
     Divas! 
 Time:  
       Jan.12th, 6:30 

 Place:  
       Zoe’s - the Summit 

 R.S.V.P.:   
       Jackie  @  225-5851 


